
Phase 1A Arden Service area 
Distribution System, Pipe Realignment, and Meter Insallation Project
Night crews will be working on Fair Oaks Blvd and Watt Ave between 8:00 PM to 6:00 AM beginning August 6, 2018.  Day crews will be 
installing water mains on residential streets (Drake Circle, Hopkins Rd, Mills Rd) the third week of August between 8:00 AM and 3:30 
PM.  More updated information can be found on the Project webpage.

The project will be installing underground water mains 
and installing new water meters and service lines to 
SCWA customers along Fair Oaks Blvd, Watt Ave, and 
along residential streets (Drake Circle, Hopkins Rd, 
Mills Rd). Watch for detours, reduced speed limits, 
signage, and lane closures when driving through 
construction zones.

Helen Rocha, Project Engineer
(916) 874-3070, ArdenServiceMeters@saccounty.net
827 7th Street, Suite 301 ◆ Sacramento, CA 95814

Stay Informed with 
construction updates! 
Sign up to receive 
emails and/or text 
messages from the 
project team.  Visit 
www.SCWA.net, 
select “Sign Up For 
Arden Service Area 
Constuction Updates”.



827 7th Street, Suite 301
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Resident,  

Construction for the Phase 1A 

Project has begun!  See map on 

the back.  If you travel through the 

construction area, please watch for 

detours, signage, lane closures, and 

crews nearby when traveling through 

construction zones. 

You can also visit us on:

Next Door
App

@SacCountyWater @SacCountyDWR

http://www.waterresources.saccounty.net/Pages/Arden-Service-Area-Distribution-System-Pipe-Realignment-and-Meter-Installation-Project.aspx


